
 

PHASE 1 REOPENING GUIDELINES 

Exciting News! Old House is opening up its outdoor seating areas in accordance with “Phase 
One” Reopening Guidelines. We are thrilled to welcome everyone back!  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Beginning May 18th: Old House will open for outdoor seating on Mondays, Wednesdays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays 12-5pm (Closed Tuesdays) 

Beginning May 30th: Old House will open for outdoor seating on Saturdays and Sundays 12-

6pm (in addition to the days and hours above) 

Curb Side Pickup Service will continue to be available. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please find below an overview of new policies and procedures we are instituting to ensure 

the health and safety of our staff and visitors. Please note that we are still unable to accept 

groups of more than ten guests. 

• At this time, we are unable to offer any indoor seating. Picnic tables have been spread 

across the property and there is plenty of room for blankets and lawn chairs for those 

who wish to bring their own.  

• Children and Pets are welcome. However, now more than ever, it will be important to 

ensure your entire family is being mindful of the space of others.  

• We will not be reusing glassware at this time. Individuals are welcome to bring their own 

wine glasses from home or we will have disposable plastic cups available.  

• At this time, we will only be offering bottle sales on wines, beer, and spirits; no tastings 

will be available. 

• Restrooms will be available at the Brewery (one hallway in; one hallway out). Old House 

Sanitizer will be available to use at all bar and restroom locations. 

• All staff will be wearing masks for your protection. We ask that everyone wear masks 

when ordering or using our restroom facilities. 

Please reach out to us with any questions: info@oldhousevineyards.com / 540-423-1032 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back! 
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